
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CALLED TO SERVE: 
Our Mission, Working Together, Inviting Others 

 

2023 Parish Councils Orientation and Review 
 

Summer starts a new year for Parish Councils - both Pastoral and Finance Councils! 

New members will be starting their three-year terms while some members will be 

welcomed back to continue their terms. As your newly formed Councils begin meeting, 

it’s a great time to review the purpose and mission of Parish Councils, including the 

roles and responsibilities of each member. 

 
Training for Parish Councils is available at select locations in the archdiocese in 

August. Various days, times and locations are offered - the content presented will be the 

same at each location – choose the date and location most convenient for you. Participants 

only need to register for one session. Although this training orientation is presented for 

new members, other council members, staff and pastors are welcome to attend. 

 

Orientation and Review Sessions – Register Now! 
 

• Thursday, August 3, 6:30-8 pm 

St. Paul the Apostle, 6400 Spring St., Racine 

 

• Tuesday, August 8, 6:30-8 pm 

St. Mary, 9520 W. Forest Home Ave., Hales Corners 

 

• Wednesday, August 16, 10-11:30 am 

Mother Mary of the Church Pastoral Center 

3501 S. Lake Dr., St. Francis 

 

• Wednesday, August 23, 6:30-8 pm 

St. Kilian, 428 Forest St., Hartford 

 
For more information, contact Laura Engel, Director, 

Missionary Planning and Leadership at engell@archmil.org or 414-769-3354 

https://archmil.regfox.com/2023-parish-councils-orientation-and-review

